
 
 

 
 

  
  

 
   

  
  

  
 

 
 

   
   

 
 

  

CHRISTOPHER NEWPORT UNIVERSITY 

PRESIDENTIAL SEARCH COMMITTEE 

March 11, 2022 

On behalf of the Presidential Search Committee, I want to thank the Christopher Newport 
Community for your engagement over the last month. You provided valuable and thoughtful 
feedback and we recognize the commitment hundreds of you made by attending sessions, 
providing input through the online survey, and facilitating discussion with your peers. We 
appreciate the hours you invested and we honor your contributions as an important part of 
developing the leadership profile of our next President and providing our search partner, 
Buffkin/Baker, with important insights into who we are, the opportunities and challenges in front 
of us and our vision for the future. 

Now that the listening sessions have concluded and the survey is closed, the search committee 
met today to begin reviewing and discussing all of the information gathered. We will work to 
ensure that we accurately, thoughtfully and articulately distill that information into a leadership 
profile that will attract the best possible candidates to lead Christopher Newport. 

Thank you for your continued engagement in this process. We appreciate you. If you have any 
additional input to share, please do not hesitate to email president-search@cnu.edu. 
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